Anya Grahn

From: planning

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 3:31 PM
To: Anya Grahn

Subject: FW: 638 Park Avenue

From: Meaghan Miller [Meaghan@phcpc.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 2:30 PM
To: planning

Cc: meaghangitlin@gmail.com

Subject: 638 Park Avenue

To whom this may concern,

As a full time resident of Park City for many years and an employee of a local nonprofit my two cents is to deny CPP
Kimball LLC the CUP they have requested. Park City’s noise ordinance is one of the reasons | enjoy living here and | find
the level of growth and strain on our town to be a burden that we should not exacerbate.

| would prefer to see CPP Kimball LLC focus on how they can assist with the housing crisis and creating sustainable jobs
for the local service industry workforce.

Kindly,

Meaghan Miler-Gitlin
Development Manager
People’s Health Clinic

650 Round Valley Drive

PO Box 681558

Park City, UT 84068
0:435-333-1863

C: 801-635-4129
peopleshealthclinic.org

People’s Health Clinic is a volunteer-driven, community-supported nonprofit organization dedicated to
providing quality healthcare to the uninsured in Summit and Wasatch Counties.
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